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A Message from your PPG 

 
Surgery Times Over 

Christmas and New Year 

Over the Christmas period the 

Surgery will open and close 

as follows 

 There will be a clinic 

on Saturday 17th 

December.  There will 

not be a clinic on 24th  

December 

 On 23rd December the 

Surgery will close at 

normal time – 6.30pm 

 The Surgery will be 

closed on 26th and 27th 

December 

 The Surgery will open 

again at 8am on 28th 

December.  There will 

be an evening clinic on 

this day 

 On 31 December the 

Surgery will close at 

the normal time of 

6.30pm 

 The Surgery will be 

closed on 1st and 2nd 

January 

 The Surgery will open 

again at 8am on 3rd 

January 

Open 

23, 28, 29 & 30 December 

Closed 

25, 26, 27 December and  
1 & 2 January 

 
 

Remember to think ahead 
about any prescriptions 
you need to order and 
make sure you give the 
Surgery 48 hours’ notice.  
If you aren’t able to make 
an online order ring the 
Surgery in practice hours. 
 
 
Missed Appointments 
 
The following appointments 
were missed in September, 
October and November: 
 
 
 
 
September 150 
October 149 
November 111 
 
If you can’t make your 
appointment please cancel 

it.  Help us to raise 
awareness of this. 
 
 
Your PPG would like to 
wish you a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy 
New Year. 
 
If you are interested in 
finding out more about the 
PPG or becoming a 
member, contact us through 
the Surgery reception. 
 
 

                
 
Stay Warm and Stay Well 
this Winter 
 
 

 

 

 


